
Our  First Week in 

Red Room 
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During the first week back in Red Room, the children 
have settled well and met their new friends and       

teachers in the nursery. This week, the children have 
made self-portraits of themselves, took part in circle 

time, playdough, dressing up and mark-making activities 
in    the sand. We also played outside where we played 
hide and seek, building blocks, playing with instruments 
and in the outdoor kitchen. At the end of the day, the 
children had some yummy, delicious fruit and read a 
story to complete their day. The children were all     

smiley and happy in Red Room and were ready to start 
next week.   

 

Comments from the children. 

Khadija ‘ I like playing in Red Room’. 

Azareah ‘I had lot of fun’. 

Aboubaccar ‘I like drawing’. 


